
COMMUNITY MEMO: Year 11 Leaving and 
Celebration

Dear Families,

The time has come for our Year 11 students to leave Newsome Academy.  They will leave after 
their final Science exam on Monday 16th June.

Students will leave from 10:15am.  They will need to leave promptly due to the Academy still 
running normal lessons for all other year groups.  Students will not be able to stay in school to 
see friends or staff before leaving.

On Thursday 19th June, Year 11 will have their celebration event here in school.  Please can 
students attend in uniform.  They are to arrive at the main entrance from 9:45am for a 10:00am 
start.  This event will finish at 11:00am.  During this time students will be able to sign shirts, see 
staff and will be given an ice cream treat.

Students will then have their Prom on Thursday evening at The Arches in Halifax from 6pm.

Finally, tomorrow (Wednesday 11th June) we will be having a whole year group photo.  Please 
ensure your child is in full uniform for this event.

The Newsome Family
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